
The Shmita Project Northwest invites your congregation to
become our partner in educating, inspiring, and building

community around bringing Shmita values to life in our region.

Congregational Partnership
 

Share your logo on the
Shmita Project NW website
Publicize Shmita Project NW
events in your community
Join us for a community-wide
kickoff event on Sept 26, 2021
Participate in a Hakhel
celebrating the completion 
 of the Shmita year during
Sukkot 5783 (2022)

Learn more and sign up at 
bit.ly/shmitanwpartners

Contact jessica@earthministry.org

Shmita Project NW will provide: We ask your community to:
Learning opportunities and
educational materials
Community space for clergy
and lay leaders to collaborate
and create Shmita-inspired
social change
Publicity for your organization’s
Shmita-related events
A central platform for the
region’s Shmita activities

https://bethshalomseattle.org/shmita-project-northwest-partners/

